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Visit of the Supervisory Board at the construction site

The Supervisory Board of Grupa Azoty Polyolefins visited the construction site of the Polimery Police
project. The members of the Council and the Management Board visited the Handling and Storage
Terminal, the PDH Installation and the PP Installation.

- Works at the construction site are underway, we have two packaging lines ahead of us, they will be delivered till
end of September - says Andrzej Niewiński, Phd, President of the Management Board of Grupa Azoty Polyolefins.
The building of the Packaging Hall is ready for delivery. Packaging lines consist of FFS packaging machines,
product bag transport system, palletiser and foil. The capacity of these machines is 2200 bags of PP granules
/ h (25 kg each).

The state of material advancement of the Polimery Police project is now 74.67%.



 

 


